
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

Robert McQuillan requested the following records:  

“1. Any and all correspondence to/from the City of Batavia concerning the Campana 

property. 

2. Any and all correspondence to/from Evergreen Reality Development concerning the 

Campana property.” 

 

This FOIA request was received Oct. 12, 2017 and responded to on Oct. 18, 2017. It took 1 

District employee a total of 5 hours 15 minutes ($468.87) to respond to this FOIA request. Total 

attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0). 

 


